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International Hospital Accreditation
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Dear Patients and Visitors,

Prince of Wales Hospital will undergo the International Hospital Accreditation by the Shenzhen Hospital Accreditation Research

Center from 2-6 December 2024.

During this period, you may be invited by the assessment team for a brief interview. Please be assured that we will seek your

consent beforehand. The interview is completely voluntary, and all your feedback will be kept strictly confidential. Your valuable

input will help us further enhance our service quality.
With our motto "We Care. We Serve", we thank you for helping us fulfill this commitment!

Prince of Wales Hospital

15 November 2024




